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MAR 15 2022
| MEMORANDUM
FOR The OIC Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IV-B, MIMAROPA
FROM The OIC Director
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE AND SUPPORT OF MINDORO

STATE UNIVERSITY RE: CONDUCT OF BIODIVERSITY
ASSESSMENTS IN MINDORO STATE UNIVERSITY FOREST
RESERVATION

This refers to the letter of Dr. Levy B. Arago Jr., University President of Mindoro State
University dated 2 February 2022 to this Bureau, requesting for assistance and support in the
conduct of biodiversity assessments in the so-called MinSu Forest Reservation located within

their campus.

Relative thereto, we are referring their request to your Office for your appropriate
action, considering that the subject matter falls under your jurisdiction. Kindly inform Dr.
Arago Jr. directly of the action taken by the Region, copy furnish this Bureau for our record

and reference.

For information and consideration.

NATIVIDAD Y. BERNARDINO

Republic of the Philigpiane
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United Nations Decade on Biodiversity



